

CREAM CITY FOUNDATION



What's New? A message from our president

Dear Supporters,

I hope you all are settling in for your "long winter naps". Here at Cream City Foundation - we are busy building off of an incredibly successful 2023 and looking forward to having an even greater impact in 2024!

You can read on the next page a little bit about our 2023 Business Equality Luncheon. What an inspiring and energizing event! We can't wait to share more with you all on what is coming for our 2024 BEL!

On behalf of our board of directors, I wish you all happy holidays and cheers to a successful new year!

Happy Holidays!

Chulme-

Charlie Nash - CCF President & Board Chair

HIGHLIGHTS

NEWSLETTER

A Message from our President

Cream City Catch-Up!

2023 Scholarship Wrap Up

Stay Connected with CCF!

Cream City Catch-Up!

Our 2023 Business Equality Luncheon Recap!

On October 12th, we were joined by over 300 of our corporate community partners and friends at the Pfister Hotel for our annual Business Equality Luncheon! We are so grateful for the support of LGBTQ workplace equality and the willingness to listen, learn, and grow with us as we continue to support the LGBTQ communities in Wisconsin. THANK YOU for helping to make this day possible!

Thank you as well to our incredible keynote speaker, **Dr. Jesse Ehrenfeld**, who gave a heartfelt and inspiring message around the importance of advocacy for the LGBTQ community in healthcare.



2 Business 0 Equality 2 Luncheon 3



A Special Thanks to...



Gerron Jordan for being a warm and wonderful emcee and engaging with the community around human rights and advocacy.





GE HealthCare and **BMO** for being our Presenting Sponsors! Thank you for your exceptional support of LGBTQ+ Workplace Equality!



All of our over 30 additional **Event Sponsors** representing employees and non-profit partners across our area!

2023 Scholarship Wrap Up!

Thanks to your support and due to the support donors just like you, we were able to award **\$50,000** in scholarships to 20 recipients for the 2023-2024 school year! This is a milestone for Cream City Foundation. We would love to continue to maintain or grow the scholarship program next year -- these scholarship recipients are the future of Milwaukee!

As you think about your end of the year giving, please consider donating to Cream City Foundation and help us grow our programs that impact the LGTBQ Community!

Support Cream City Foundation

Use the button below to head to our donation page or use the QR code below.

We now accept recurring donations!

Donate today!





Other Ways to Give!

Consider Cream City Foundation for your legacy and estate giving plans.

Have a cause close to your heart? Opening a Donor Advised Fund with CCF is a great way to fund that passion and partner with us!

Don't forget matching funds from your workplace giving programs!

Interested? Contact us at hello@creamcityfdn.org

Stay Connected!

Follow us on social media to stay up to date on news, events, and stay connected!





